From: on behalf of

Sent: mercredi 19 janvier 2022 16:42

Ta: EC PRESIDENT VDL

Subject: CEO Alliance for Europe New Year Letter 2022

Attachments: CEO Alliance for Europe New Year Letter 2022 to the President of the

European Commission.pdf

Dear President of the European Commission, Dear Ms. von der Leyen,

The coming decade will be dominated by the transformation of our economy towards climate neutrality. With "Fit for 55", the European Commission has presented an ambitious program for Europe. Cooperation between politics, business and civil society will be crucial for the success of this program.

We would therefore like to send you a letter on behalf of 14 CEOs of leading European companies to present the "CEO Alliance for Europe's Recovery, Reform and Resilience", which was founded in 2020. We would like to discuss our example projects and recommendations for necessary regulatory frameworks with you soon.

On behalf of the CEO Alliance for Europe,

This letter was sent to the following representatives of the European Commission, European Council and European Parliament:

U. von der Leyen, F. Timmermans, T. Breton, M. Vestager, V. Dombrovskis, J. Hahn, K. Simson, V. Sinkevičius, A. Välean, C. Michel, R. Metsola